
 

October, 2000 

CONTENTS 

Editor's Corner.. 1 

News and Notes.. 1 

Minutes of TSS
Meeting,
Philadelphia.. 2

Attendees of TSS
Meeting,
Philadelphia.. 3

Attendees of TSS
Meeting, Salt Lake
City.. 4

Transportation
Sessions in San
Antonio.. 5

DITOR'S ORNER
 

This is certainly a crucial
period for the TSS. Several
important issues are
presently at stake, in
particular our participation
to the "practice"-oriented
meeting and the
intensification of our
Internet activities. Our new
President, Julien Bramel,
and all other Council
members are ready to give
the Section the necessary
leadership to ensure it will
remain one of the most
prestigious and most active
of all INFORMS
subdivisions. But we need
the participation of every
member! Your
participation can take
several forms:

Come to the business
meetings and share your
ideas with other members
(the next meeting will take
place during the San
Antonio INFORMS
conference -- see the
announcement on this
page).

Vote at the elections for
new council members, or
even better, submit your
candidature (elections will
take place this Fall --
details at the San Antonio
business meeting).

Communicate with the
President Julien Bramel
(jdb8@columbia.edu) or
myself, if you have any

EWS AND

OTES
 

News from Members

Julien Bramel is a new
father! Her first child,
Mia, was born last
February.
Congratulations to the
parents!

Julien Bramel is on
leave from Columbia
University. For the
academic year
2000--01, he will be
working for Dash
Optimization in New
York.

Meeting Notice 

The next business
meeting of the TSS will
be held on Monday
November 6, 2000 in
Room 8 (San Antonio
Marriott Rivercenter,
San Antonio) from
6:00pm to 7:00pm. 
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question or issue regarding
our Section.

I would like to conclude
this Editor's Corner by
expressing my warmest
thanks, on behalf of all TSS
members, to our Past
President Marius Solomon
(msolomon@cba.neu.edu).
Congratulations, Marius,
for the wonderful job you
accomplished as President!

Bernard Gendron 
University of Montreal
bernard@crt.umontreal.ca
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